

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

March 5 - March 12, 1971

ATTENTION DAVISON SOCIETY COUNCIL MEMBERS: There will be a meeting of the Davison Society Council on Monday, March 15, at 7:30 p.m. in 226 Baker House. Find an alternate if you cannot attend! Agenda and names of those who cannot make it should be submitted to Bill Hardaker, Box 2803, as soon as possible.

ALLERCY FOUNDATION OF AMERICA: The Scientific and Educational Council of the Allergy Foundation of America will again this year award scholarships of \$750 to selected medical students. These scholarships are for a minimum of eight weeks of training in clinical and research techniques in allergy. All applications must be filed no later than March 15, 1971. For applications and further information, contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

NATIONAL BOARD EXAMINATIONS: The deadline for registration for Part I of the National Board examination on a candidate basis is April 20, 1971. The examination is scheduled for June 15-16. All freshmen medical students are required to take Part I of the National Board examinations. Applications for taking the examination on a candidate basis may be obtained from the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House. For further information contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education.

ATTENTION MEDICAL AND NURSING STUDENTS: (and anyone else who is interested). Casting for the Annual Student-Faculty Night Show will be held Thursday, March 11, and Sunday, March 14, in the hospital amphitheater from 7 p.m. until 10 p.m. We need people who want to act, sing, dance, do technical work (lights, props, costumes, make-up, sets), or play musical instruments - and generally have a good time. Come find out what it's all about. There is something for everyone! If you can't make it to the casting, but want to participate, contact Susan Engel (Box 2747) or Al Horowitz (Box 2765).

FINANCIAL AID: Renewal applications for financial aid from the Duke University School of Medicine will be distributed at the meetings on Financial Aid to be Held March 8 & 11 at 4:00 p.m. in the Hospital Amphitheater.

MEDICAL SCHOOL STUDENT-FACULTY BASKETBALL GAME: will be held Wednesday, March 10, at 7:30 p.m. at the Durham Academy Gym. Tickets will be sold at the door, beginning at 7:00 p.m. (Adults - \$1.00, children - \$.50). Everyone is invited to come for an evening of fun.

MEDICAL STUDENTS' VOLLEYBALL: Every Saturday from 3 to 5 p.m., East Campus Gym.